
From:  Denise Chavez <denise.chavez@lacity.org>

Sent time:  05/18/2020 11:18:12 AM

To:  Denise Chavez <denise.chavez@lacity.org>

BCc:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Phone Message
 

Hello there, 

The Executive Office received a phone call from Jim McQuiston regarding 6220 W. Yucca St. & The Hollywood Center Project. 

He mentioned, he was in contact with you, but has not been able to touch-base.
He can be reached at 323-464-6792

Thank you! 
-- 

Denise Chavez
Executive Office 
Los Angeles City Planning

200 N. Spring St., Room 525
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 978-1271

               

https://planning4la.org
https://www.facebook.com/Planning4LA/
https://www.instagram.com/planning4la/
https://twitter.com/Planning4LA
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UChl2PmRhAzUf158o0vZjnHw/videos
https://www.linkedin.com/company/los-angeles-department-of-city-planning
http://bit.ly/DCPEmail

